PLEASE READ TO YOUR CLASSES: TAKE HOME TO YOUR FAMILY:

SUMMER SESSION FACULTY MEMBERS:

The all-school picnic and mixer for faculty, students and friends of the University, under the direction of the class in Community Recreation, will be held Monday evening, June 8, at 5:30 o'clock, on the cool quadrangle east of Robinson Gymnasium.

Miss Zipple's staff will serve the food at 6:30.

The tickets for the meal will be 40%, and they may be obtained from the Education Office, Memorial Union desk, Physical Education office, or members of the class in Community Recreation. All reservations must be made by noon Saturday, June 6.

Bring your family and friends! Enjoy the games, the singing, and the delicious food!

Sincerely yours,

Director of Recreation.